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                                                                                                                              Melbourne, 15/05/2012 
 
 
 

To the kind attention of The Manager Philanthropy and Exemptions Unit 
 
 
 
Subject : LAFHA Reform 
 
 
I would like to express my deepest concern about the incoming Lafha reform. 
 
I deeply reviewed the reasons behind this decision and I understood the need for the Australian 
Government to achieve a surplus on the budget. 
 
However to change directly the Lafha without giving any transition period to oversea workers, like 
me, that just accepted an offer three months ago it seems to me completely unfair. 
 
Moreover it will definitely put in jeopardy my ability as well as my will to continue to work in 
Australia, especially considering the high costs that I am sustaining for renting and sustain myself and 
my family here in Melbourne. 
 
With the highest regards for the Australian government prerogatives I kindly as to insert in the 
incoming Lafha modification a transition period also for the oversea workers. 
 
 
                  
 

Respectfully 
Marco Celon                                

Cloud Delivery Specialist                      
IBM Australia Limited  
W Tower, 60 City Rd 
Southgate, VIC 3006 

 


